## Junior Lifeguard Newsletter

Session 3 - Week 3, 2024

Tomorrow is the last day of JG's! What an adventure the last three weeks have been. We enjoyed spending time with your great kids and hope they had fun learning about ocean safety, playing at the beach, surfing, and creating summertime memories with their friends. We look forward to seeing them again next summer!



Highlights of the week include pier jumps, riding the 8-person Raptor Board, train safety presentation, CSULB Shark Lab presentation, and a field trip for the LCC's aboard Captain Dave's Dolphin Safari. The LCC's saw lots of dolphins and a whale, and later enjoyed a pizza party at Baby Beach.

JG instructors covered many important topics with their classes this week:

- First Aid: Heat/Cold Illnesses
- Communications: Phones and Radios
- History of Lifeguarding
- Laws and Ordinances
- Lifequard Jet Ski Operations



Lost and Found: Please stop by our Lost and Found Bin to claim your missing fins, towels, sandals, rashguards, water bottles, hats, and sweatshirts. All unclaimed items will be donated to charity after Labor Day.

We conclude Session 3 with a potluck and awards ceremony on Friday. Your JG is free to bring snacks or drinks to share with their class (approx. 20 kids). Parents are invited to join us at the end of class for the awards ceremony. Photos and certificates will be distributed. We hope to see you there!

AM Session Awards Ceremony: 11:00am PM Session Awards Ceremony: 3:00pm

## Thank you JG Families for an awesome 3 weeks!

